14th September 2011 

Mr Brian Buckley

Greyhound Recovery and Recycling

Cragg Avenue

Clondalin Industrial Estate

DUBlIN 22

Dear Mr Buckley,

At the meeting of South Dublin County Council Members on Monday 12th September last the following Motion was passed:

“That this Council expresses its grave concern with the notice issued by Greyhound Recycling & Recovery to residents in South Dublin regarding changes to waste charges.

In particular, we note that the expectation put upon residents to have €60 in their accounts by October 1st is unrealistic and unfair in the current economic circumstances.

This Council invites a representative of Greyhound Recycling & Recovery to attend a meeting of the Council’s OP&F Committee on September 22nd to answer questions from Councillors, and for an item of discussion on the issue to be moved at the meeting.”

The OP& F Committee Meeting referred to in the Motion is the Operations, Procedures and Finance Committee which is a meeting held “in camera” with all Members in attendance.  The Committee deal with operational and financial issues of the Council.

I would be obliged if you could confirm the attendance of a representative from your company at the meeting on the 22nd September.

Yours faithfully,

_____________________________

Teresa Walsh

Director of Corporate, Human Resources and Library Services

